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I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power
Siting Board.
As long as there are funds set aside to return the land to original condition at the end of the project,
I am in favor of this project.  Increased revenue for local schools and a passive use of the land to
generate energy is a great idea.
 
It beets the heck out of another hog farm or turkey barn.
 
Lew Modic
Amanda Township
Allen County, Ohio
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